CITY OF BALTIMORE

BRANDON M. SCOTT, Mayor



DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS

REGINALD MOORE, Executive Director Dr. Ralph W. E. Jones, Jr. Building 3001 East Drive - Druid Hill Park Baltimore, Maryland 21217 410-396-7900

DATE: May 19, 2022

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

FROM: Baltimore City Recreation & Parks

POSITION: Support

Re: City Council Bill #22-0218 City Property - Renaming Robert E. Lee Park to Lake Roland Park

Dear President Mosby and City Council Members,

Baltimore City Recreation & Parks has reviewed City Council Bill #22-0218, "For the purpose of changing the name of the park known as Robert E. Lee Park, located at 1000Lakeside Drive, Baltimore, Maryland, 21210, to Lake Roland Park."

This legislation as previously introduced in 2015 but was never finalized. The park was a former reservoir and is located within Baltimore County. The park has been operating under the new name since, although the change was not formally approved.

This legislation will formally approve the renaming. BCRP is happy to participate in the hearing to discuss this matter and supports the legislation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jenny Morgan at jenny.morgan@baltimorecity.gov or at 410-396-7900.

Respectfully,

Reginald Moore
Executive Director

City of Baltimore, Department of Recreation & Parks